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News Letter August 2018

Warm greetings to all our members, well wishers and friends from the editorial team at AAAWI, as we present the
August issue. The news from AAAWI is as follows:

1) AAAWI has finished successful hosting of the WNF program with 13 Trainees from Ghana Electric Company and
Ghana Water Company in all.

2) Out of the 13 trainees, 7 were placed in Reliance Thermal Power Station at Dahanu, 2 in Godrej & Boyce Mfg.
Pvt. Ltd, Vikhroli and 4 in Ashida Electronics Pvt. Ltd. Thane.

3) Overall the entire program of 12 days was a big hit wherein the trainees got a very useful and effective training
from the respective companies. They also got to go around the city on a weekend, an experience they thoroughly
enjoyed and we are sure they have packed in a lot of precious knowledge from the training and some wonderful
memories in Mumbai. We look forward to welcome another batch for next year WNF Program.

4) The trainees where given a farewell by our Executive Committee members Mr. Avinash Patil and Mr. J.D. Jadhao
who also handed over the certificates of the training course to them.

5) The members of the Silver Jubilee Steering Committee will meet on 4" August for their subsequent meeting to
plan programs for the Silver Jubilee Celebration.

6) Bangladesh AOTS Alumni Society (BAAS) is celebrating its 50 years Golden Jubilee in Dhaka on 15" September
2018 and has sent invitations to all the Presidents and Secretary and other members of the Alumni Societies to
grace the function.










